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Warmingham CE Primary 
School 

School Lane, Warmingham 
Cheshire. CW11 3QN 
Tel: 01270 526260 

Executive Head: Mrs Nic Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby  

School Diary for the Week 
Beginning  

6th September 2021 
 

Monday 
Badgers – Music Lessons 

 
Tuesday 

Otters & Hedgehogs 
PE 

 
Dungeons & Dragons Club 

Starts Y5/6 
 
Wednesday 

Squirrels & Badgers PE 
 

KS2 Cricket Club Starts 
 
Thursday 
KS1 Woodland Adventures Club 

Starts 
 
Friday  

PE for All 
 

KS1 Multi-Skills Cub Starts 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
 

 
 

Samuel, Emily, Miss Turrell 
 

 

 ‘God loves a cheerful giver.’ 
2 Corinthians 9:7 

 
Dear Parents,  
Welcome back everyone!   We have had an incredible couple of 
days.      For the first time in over eighteen months the whole 
school have been able to play together at play and 
lunchtime.    Yesterday, all the staff stood watching them play 
together – it was such as a pleasure.      
  
We have welcomed twelve new children into our school 
community – Dinah, Rosco, Tobin, Jenson, Ivy, Jemima, Jacob, 
Amelia, Ella, Milo and Rupert have joined Otters and Molly has 
joined our Squirrels.   Our new reception children have settled 
in so well and are excited about coming back next week.    Molly 
has also joined our Squirrels Class.      
  
Next week, the children will be starting their new study 
themes.    The teachers have planned a special ‘wow’ starter to 
excite the children.    I won’t spoil the surprise!  
  
The school is slowly but surely returning back to ‘normal’.     On 
one hand it’s wonderful but on the other, it’s a little 
unnerving.   Please be rest assured that we are doing 
everything we possibly can to keep the children and ourselves as 
safe as possible.    
 
Stay safe and have a wonderful weekend. 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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Dropping Off & Picking Up: 

Please use the green gate at the back of school to 
drop off and pick up your child.     School Lane is a 

VERY busy road which is often used as a race 
track.      When you arrive please park in the 

school’s carpark and walk along the path to the 
green gate at the back of the school.     Children 

who walk to school from the other end of School 
Lane are welcome to use the gate by the front 
entrance so they don’t have to walk along the 

road where there isn’t any pavement. 
 
 

My Maths – Y1 to Y6 
Over the next week the children will be exploring how to 
use our new Maths homework programme, My Maths in 

class.     Towards the end of the week they will come home 
with a letter for you and their log in details.    Each week 

your child’s class teacher will set one or two tasks for your 
child to complete with you at home.  

 
 

 

 
After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs will be starting next week: 
 

Tuesday – Dungeons & Dragons Y5/6 
Wednesday – Cricket for KS2 

Thursday – Woodland Adventures for KS1 
Friday – Multi Skills for KS1 

 
School Uniform 

 
A list of our school uniform is available on the school’s 

website - 
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-

uniform/35600 
 

Please, please, please make sure that your child’s clothes 
have their names in them.    

 

 

 

Bacon Butty Friday’s 
We will be selling bacon butties from next Friday 

playtime - £1 each. 

 
 
 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-uniform/35600
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-uniform/35600
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Our Study Theme: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This term our study themes are based around the book Timeline.   Each class will be learning about a 
different period of history. 
 
Otters: 
Otters Class will be using the topic ‘It’s good to be me’ for the first part of the half term. We will be 
learning all about ourselves, what is important to us and how to stay healthy. We will talk about our 
families, who lives with us and significant people in our lives such as grandparents and other family 
members and how all families can be different in many ways. We will also find out 'what is a family 
tree?' Alongside this we will be making new friends, learning new routines and celebrating everyone 
as being unique and talking about why we are all special and what our aims and goals are for this 
year.  
 
Hedgehogs: 
We began our new Study Theme with the help of a strange looking box!  During the holidays Mrs B 
found a time capsule in our school grounds: 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This has generated many questions: 
What are these objects? 

What were they used for? 
And most importantly -  which time period are they from? 

We think they are from the Victorian times.  We are looking forward to learning all about these 
artefacts, especially the Victorian toys. 

 
Next week we will be travelling back in time to meet a Victorian lady and discover what life was really 
like. 
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Squirrels: 
This term in Squirrels, we will be travelling back in time to discover what life was like in Ancient 
Rome. We will learn all about the Roman Empire including the impressive Roman Army and the key 
Emperors and Invasions. Later on in the term we will look at how the Romans have impacted our life 
today and how they still live on in Britain. We will be using supporting texts linked to our study theme 
to support our learning and the children will be able to get creative and artistic when we look at 
Roman Art and Infrastructure. I am really looking forward to this term and I am sure the children will 
really enjoy our History focused topic. 
  

 
Badgers 
This term, we will be studying the history of the local area, including: local case studies; Iron Age 
artefacts found locally; Roman salt mining in Warmingham and Middlewich; the introduction and use 
of the Canals during the Victorian Era and the impact of World War II on the village. We will also 
explore how the pandemic will be viewed as a historical event (that the children can provide first-
hand accounts of) and we will discuss upcoming changes to our area such as HS2. 
 


